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SUBJECT: Approval ofDERP remedial action plan, Beloit Road Valet Cleaners, 6854 West Beloit 
Road, West Allis, Wisconsin BRR-BRRTS#02-41-271535. 

Dear Mr. Getz: 

We have reviewed the report, "DERP Subsurface Investigation Report and Remedial Option Evaluation", 
dated September 2002, which was prepared and submitted on your behalf by Sigma Environmental 
Services, Inc. In this report, Sigma summarizes the site investigation results and presents several 
remedial options, settling upon the recommendation of injection of potassium permanganate solution to 
remediate the soil and the groundwater contamination at the site. 

Based on the information presented, approves the conceptual use of injecting potassium permanganate 
solution to remediate the soils and groundwater at this site. It is understood that you will be obtaining 
three bids for the implementation of this remedial option plan. Once you select the bid you wish to use to 
complete the remedial action plan, please submit all three bids you obtained, along with your reasoning 
for selecting the bid you choose to the department for our review and approval. 

If you have any questions regarding this letter, you may contact me at (414) 263-8589. 

~~£---
GinaKeenan 
Hydrogeologist 

cc: Sigma Environmental Service, Inc. 
SER case file 
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